
   

Nursery Arrangements for Admission September 2025 

 

At Morgans School children can start the Nursery class in September after their 

third birthday. 

 

Children born between 1st September 2021 and 31st August 2022 can apply for 

a place at Morgans School Nursery to start in September 2025. 

 

We would like to welcome you to visit our school if you are a prospective 

parent for Nursery in 2025. 

 

Tours will take place from 9.15am (arrival) and last approximately an hour. 

 

Tour Dates are as follows: 

Thursday 30th January 

Tuesday 4th February 

Thursday 13th February 

Friday 28th February 

Mon 3rd March 

 

As this is during the school day we kindly ask that only parents attend with 

their child. 

To book a place please contact the school Office on 01992 582162 or email 

admin@morgans.herts.sch.uk  
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